
9/3/24 

Greetings! This is Silver Trail Middle School with your weekly announcements. 

 

First Announcement: STMS students who have Math on B Day, took their school pictures 

today. Those students who have Math on A Day will take their school pictures tomorrow, 

Wednesday, September 4th , 2024.  Fox-Mar will photograph each student regardless of package 

purchase.  All packages are pre-paid and must be paid for on or before Picture Day.  You may 

prepay online by visiting www.foxmar.com/prepay. This is a fundraiser for our school and a 

great opportunity to purchase portraits of your child that you will cherish for years to come. 

Flyers were sent home. You may also click here to view the flyer on our website. Students must 

be dressed in the STMS Unified Dress Code, as these pictures will be used for their student IDs. 

IDs are a requirement for both students and school staff members across the district. Make up 

picture day will be on Wednesday, October 16th. 

Second Announcement: FAST PM1 ELA Testing will take place on Tuesday, September 10th 

and Math Testing will take place on Wednesday, September 11th. Please ensure that your child is 

present and in school by 9:05a.m. on these testing dates and has a complete breakfast. We thank 

you in advance for your cooperation and support.  

Third Announcement: NJHS applications are available to 7th and 8th grade students in the grade 

level center. You must have a 3.5 GPA to apply. If you are a current NJHS member, you can pick 

up your forms in Room 150A or Room 207. All applications are due no later than Friday, 

September 6th to Mrs. Metzner or Mrs. Louis.  

Fourth Announcement: In celebration of National School Lunch Week which will be from 

October 14-18, 2024, the Food and Nutrition Services Department is sponsoring a poster contest 

for all students enrolled in Broward Schools. The theme this year is “School Lunch 

Pirates…Find Your Treasure”. Students must do all the poster and artwork. NO cut-outs should 

be posted on or attached materials may be used. Felt-tip markers, crayons, watercolors, or acrylic 

paints may be used. Only one entry per student; no group entries. Minimum poster size: 10”x12”. 

Maximum poster size: 16”x22”. Poster will be due to Mrs. Smith in the Media Center by October 

4, 2024. 

Fifth Announcement: Best Buddies Flamingo Flocking Begins today! Prank your family and 

friends by anonymously having flamingoes show up in their front lawns. Keep the fun going by 

flocking as many people as you can! Flamingoes can be purchased at the Broward e-store and a 

flocking form must be picked up & returned to room 208. There will be a Best Buddies meeting 

this Wednesday in room 208 from 3:45-4:40p.m. 

 

Thank you and have a wonderful Evening! 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.foxmar.com%2Fprepay&data=05%7C02%7Cmichelle.smith%40browardschools.com%7C4a4bc6c8ded045ebe4a608dcc1fb1393%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C0%7C0%7C638598531327583576%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FZ5cd9WpwVgP6XuOt3rqYBqc02rv9lmuYiGEOFvL%2Bjk%3D&reserved=0

